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Dear Resident,

This year sees major changes in our town centre:

The re-generation of the former Magistrates’ Court into a Creative

Hub, bringing this historic building back to life. Which will bring

both economic investment and employment opportunities.

The Connectivity Project will create a green and open space in the

centre of town. With the work to demolish the former Woolworths

and other disused builldings well under way, the new green space

will enable access from the top of the town into the town centre,

including access for those with mobility issues.

The site of the former Crown House is a further phase of the

transformation of the town centre. The Town Council looks forward

to working with the District Council on this part of the project.

As you will know, our Town Hall is now closed. It is due to re-open

in the Spring of 2025, when we will have a fully transformed

centre for arts and culture whilst retaining all of the historic

architecture of this listed building.

We as Conservatives on the Town Council share the vision with the

District Council to make Kidderminster a thriving town with

facilities that will appeal to both residents and visitors alike.

A vote for your Conservative candidate in the forthcoming election

is a vote for a councillor that will work on your behalf all year

round, who will be there to represent you at Council and be a strong

voice for you.

Yours,

Cllr David Ross

Leader of Kidde
rminster Town

Council
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Investing and Restoring the Pride in Kidderminster

Offmore & Comberton

Thomas
Jordan

Carol
Hinett

Foley Park & Hoobrook

Darren
Chambers

Kevin
Gale

Nicky
Gale

Candidates
Your Ward

Kyle
Daisley

Owen
Cave

Steve
Hollands

Andy
Stanney

Alan
Sutton

Paul
Harrison

Blakebrook & Habberley South

Craig
Pedley

Aggbrough & Spennells
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Get in touch! @ KTC@wfca.co.uk 07792959696 WWW wyreforestconservatives.com

Vote
Conservative

Manifesto pledges inside

Regenerating our Town Centre
We will continue to work with the
Conservative led Wyre Forest
District Council to improve our Town
Centre. Works are already
underway on two major
regeneration projects and we are
excited to work with our Council
colleagues to help shape the future
of the Bull Ring and the former
Glades site when these works
commence.

Developing our Green Spaces
A Conservative led Town Council will
continue to invest in our parks and
green spaces, protecting them for
future generations. We will continue
to work collaboratively with Wyre
Forest District Council to identify
other parks and open spaces for
Kidderminster Town Council to
operate. The Conservatives will
work with partners to safeguard the
much loved padding pool at St
George’s park.
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Improving the Town Hall
We are committed to delivering a
fantastic new Town Hall, accessible
for all and a centre of excellence for
arts and culture. The current
improvements project will leave
Kidderminster with a Town Hall fit
for the 21st Century whilst
safeguarding our treasured heritage
assets. The culmination of these
works will leave us with a Town Hall
the residents of Kidderminster can
be proud of.

Protecting our environment
A green and clean place to live is
important to us all. A Conservative
led council will work with both the
District and County Councils to
protect and enhance our
environment for future generations.
We will seek opportunities to reduce
our carbon footprint and to improve
the air quality across our town.
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Supporting community events
We are delighted to have
supported so many community
events over the last four years and
we are committed to ensuring that
these events continue to provide
enjoyment to residents in the
future.

Working in partnership
We will work in partnership with the
District Council and the
Kidderminster Business
Improvement District, to promote
our town and to attract investment
to improve both the daytime and
nighttime economy.
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